Town of Craftsbury Selectboard Minutes
~approved~

Tuesday, December 8, 2020

AGENDA REGULAR MEETING

e Approval of Minutes

e Discussion with School Board Regarding Town Meeting

e Food Shelf location in Town Hall

¢ Walk-ins that have business to come before the Select Board
e Other Business

The Selectboard met at Craftsbury Town Hall 7 PM on December 8, 2020.
Selectboard present were Bruce Urie, Jim Jones and Susan Houston. Harry Miller (Craftsbury School Board),
Michelle Menard (Craftsbury School Board), and Michelle Warren (Selectboard Clerk), were also present.

Present Via Zoom: Kasey Allen, Jen Schoen, Anne Morse and Alan Turnbull

Approval of Minutes:
The Selectboard will approve November 24, 2020 minutes at their regular meeting next week.

Discussion with School Board Regarding Town Meeting:

The Selectboard discussed with the School Board a tentative timeline and agreed to work together with Australian
ballots for Town Meeting 2021. Bruce mentioned he is attending a meeting on Friday and will get more details. For the
hearing, they agreed a Saturday afternoon in the gym would be the best choice, with tech support from the school to
manage the zoom. The hearing will include the Schoolboard and Selectboard in the same afternoon.

Food Shelf location in Town Hall:

Susan said the Food Shelf is looking for an alternative location if it isn’t able to continue at the church after spring, in
order to receive grants. The Selectboard discussed concerns on parking, traffic, Covid-19, water and weight of fridges on
stage. Bruce noted the Selectboard support the food shelf, but had concerns and would need to check first with the
Town Clerk and assistants before making a decision.

Walk-ins that have business to come before the Select Board:
None

Other Business:
None

The Selectboard Meeting adjourned at 8:15PM. Next regular Selectboard Meeting is scheduled Tuesday
December 15, 2020 at Noon to work on the budget.

Respectfully submitted,
uehelle . IaMbn—
Michelle Warren, Selectboard Clerk



